
From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: 10/11/2010 5:02:33 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Presentation

Hello
Bill,

Just want to say thanks to
you and your team at PG&E for the background presentation and material on 
natural gas financial hedging. While I could not attend the speech in WA,
I understand it went well and Comr. Simon very much appreciated 
the background and I am grateful; it was very helpful for preparing 
for the Sept 30 speech on Energy Market Regulation 
conference.

Let's touch base 
soon,

My
Best,

Karen
Shea
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